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How is this the last week of the school year? What a truly wonderful year it's been.

We started the week celebrating with a teddy bears picnic in our garden. We came together with our turquoise and
green room friends and our favourite cuddly teddy bears and had a very special picnic lunch. It was so wonderful to all
be together celebrating. The cake was pretty yummy too! We then enjoyed some teddy bear picnic stories, songs and
activities.

The children have been talking about the football and despite not bringing it home, we wanted to continue the
celebrations with England flags. This inspired us to talk about the world and different places we have visited and where
we are going to visit in the Summer.

This week we have been talking a lot about goodbyes and what it means to retire. The children all drew lovely pictures
of Mr Broad and we scribed special messages for them. There was a running theme of Mr Broad being very tall. The
children all think retirement sounds pretty good and want to change their answers from last week to “When I grow up I
want to be… retired!” Happy Retirement Mr Broad. We will miss your visits to Purple Room - it has truly been a
pleasure.

We ended the week with lots of water play, plenty of dancing and lots of goodbye cuddles. We are all partied out now,
just in time for a rest over Summer. THANK YOU so much for being such a wonderful Purple Team. Children, parents,
staff and Guinea pigs - you have all been so wonderful and we really do feel like we have the best job EVER to work with
your little people. They’re all so fabulous and deserve the most awesome Summer ever before starting Reception in
September. Remember to wave over the fence! 
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